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November 18, 2020 

 

Dear Grade 8 Parent and Guardian Community, 

 

We were looking forward to connecting with you tomorrow to share important information about 

the programs and exceptional teaching and learning opportunities we provide at SATEC @ W. 

A. Porter C.I. However, as a result of unforeseen circumstances, we will need to delay our live 

Grade 8 Informational Evening. 

 

We apologize for the short notice and anticipate rescheduling our Virtual Information Evening 

for December 10, 2020 at 6 p.m. 

 

We understand that students and families are eager to learn more about our school, specialized 

programs and admission processes. Please stay tuned! We look forward to sharing this 

information with you and to answering your questions when we meet online on December 10. 

 

In the meantime, you and your child are more than welcome to peruse our new official school 

website. In addition, our wonderful Student Activity Council also hosts and maintains an 

excellent website. Our thanks to the council for their continual work on this website. It is one 

example of the amazing work our students are producing. 

 

Have a wonderful evening and we will see you on the 10
th

 of December. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jinah Park 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/satec/
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/satec/
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/satec/Student-Council

